
 
  
  
June 7, 2018  
  
To: The John Jay College Community  
  
Re: Smart on Crime Innovations Conference 
  
John Jay College of Criminal Justice will be hosting our second Smart on Crime Innovations Conference 
on September 25th and 26th. Last year, our primary goal was to continue the momentum for criminal 
justice reform. This year, our goal is to move the reform conversation forward, changing the narrative by 
tackling tough questions that are often avoided. This is a wonderful opportunity to bring John Jay 
students, faculty, and staff together with elected officials and criminal justice leaders. Contributing to 
these powerful conversations speaks directly to our College’s mission and embodies the essence of who we 
are at John Jay. We are planning the sessions to coincide with class schedules, allowing professors to use 
the conference as an immersive learning opportunity for their students. Look for more information in the 
coming weeks. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Karol V. Mason 
President  
John Jay College of Criminal Justice  
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